
Hello Electees! 

Welcome to the final general meeting of the Tau Beta Pi Winter 2025 

semester! I want to personally congratulate you on your journey. In 

doing so, you have each done some amazing service to the community. 

I hope you all had fun in the electing process and we are excited to have 

you back here as actives next semester.  

Also, congratulations to all who ran for officer positions at Elections 

last Tuesday. If you still want to be involved in any sort of leadership 

opportunity but didn’t become an officer, consider being a project lead 

or chair next semester.  

Lastly, we want to thank you for contributing to another amazing semester of 

Tau Beta Pi. The W25 Officer Corps are not only proud but grateful to have 

had such great electees :) 

Today, you will be participating with your electee team in the final electee 

team activity of the semester. All of you will be gathering with your teams to 

perform your electee team yell and show off what you have baked together!  

PS: as a last reminder, sign up for Initiation if you haven’t already. It’s required 

to elect. (You should also sign up for Banquet, it’s super fun). 

-​ Jimmy, your W25 Historian 

 



The Best Puzzles 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Can you find checkmate in 2 moves? 
Black pieces to move. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fill in the missing numbers 
The missing values are the whole numbers between 1 and 9. Each number is only used once. 

 
Newly Elected Officer/Advisor Word Search 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Aiden​ ​ Alyssa​​ Ananya​ Caroline​ Catherine​ David​ ​ Drew 
Elizabeth​ Lexi​ ​ Michael​ Moon​ ​ Nick​ ​ Vishal 


	Fill in the missing numbers 

